
 

 
 
April 14, 2021 
 
Mayor Sendzik and Council 
City of St. Catharines 
50 Church Street, P.O. Box 3012 
St. Catharines, ON 
L2R 7C2 
 
SENT ELECTRONICALLY 

 
Dear Mayor Sendzik and Council, 

 

Please be advised that at its meeting of March 19, 2021, the Board of Directors of the Niagara 

Peninsula Conservation Authority adopted the following as Resolution No. FA-45-2021: 

Moved by Board Member Steele 

Seconded by Board Member Woodhouse 

 

1. THAT the correspondence dated March 8, 2021 from the City of St. Catharines, City Clerk 
Bonnie Nistico-Dunk RE: Air and Water Monitoring Results, 282 and 285 Ontario Street 
BE RECEIVED. 

CARRIED 
 
The Board of Directors further adopted the following as Resolution No. FA-46-2021: 
 

Moved by Board Member Huson 

Seconded by Board Member Feor 

 

1. THAT the NPCA SUPPORTS in principle potential partnership opportunities with the City of 
St. Catharines on stormwater fees and credit programs. 

CARRIED 
 

NPCA staff will be in contact to follow up on this matter. In the interim, should you have any 
questions on this matter, please feel free to contact CAO, Chandra Sharma at csharma@npca.ca 
or 905-788-3135. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Grant Bivol 
Executive Co-ordinator to the CAO/Board 
 
c. T. Kitay, Director, Planning and Building Services, City of St. Catharines 
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